PUBLIC NOTICE
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION
CHANGE IN MEETING NOTIFICATION

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 ¢ 231, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 (1973),
this notice is hereby given to the public that the Teaneck Board of Education is canceling the
public workshop meeting that was scheduled for Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 8pm.

The Regular Public meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 13, 2023 at 7pm. This
meeting will be held in person at the Teaneck High School on the third floor Cheryl Miller-
Porter Student Center and will be streamed live via the Zoom application located on the
school district website. Formal action will be taken.

Sincerely,
Haqquisha Q. Taylor
Business Administrator/Board Secretary



